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Dear  Enter: First & Last Name,
On behalf of the International Association of Movers, it is our great pleasure to invite you to participate in IAM’s 51st Annual Meeting in Vancouver, BC, Canada, October 7-10, 2013.  This year’s theme is IAM - A Network Expanding.

The international transportation of household goods and personal effects are the main concerns that will be addressed.  Since your company is a registered member of this Association, your experience in this field will allow you to make a significant contribution to this meeting, where representatives from the United States and 170 other countries will be present.

Depending on where you live, you will need to meet certain entry requirements to visit Canada.  Detailed information on travel to Canada, including visa information, can be found on the Citizenship and Immigration Canada website at http://www.cic.gc.ca/english/visit/index.asp.

Please note that we are unable to cover the costs of any of the fees related to your participation in the meeting.  Costs related to travel, accommodation, transportation, and annual meeting registration will be your own responsibility.

We know you will benefit significantly from attending the 51st Annual Meeting and look forward to your active participation in the meeting.
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Sincerely,

International Association of Movers

Belvian W. Carrington, Sr.

General Manager/Director, Annual Meetings
